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Hemphill to Give Presentation at Falls City Library
(KTNC)--As part of Alumni Weekend in Falls City, a 1964 graduate of Falls City High School will
give a presentation at the Falls City Library and Arts Center Saturday morning.

Barbara Frost Hemphill will share her story of the impact growing up in Falls City has had on her
life and her business during a presentation at 10:00 a.m. Saturday.

Hemphill, known as “the Paper Tiger Lady,” is the author of several books and the founder of the
Productive Environment Institute. Her passion is helping people eliminate physical, digital,
emotional, and spiritual clutter so they can accomplish their work and enjoy their lives. She is the
daughter of the late Everett and Doris Frost.

Hemphill’s presentation, “Together we are Better,” will precede the opening of the John Philip
Falter Art Review in the Stalder Gallery at 11:00 a.m. Tours of the library will also be offered
Saturday morning.
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